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This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Planning Group would like to submit the attached letter in support of the above Plan.
Wewould like to be notified of the City of York Council's final decision on the Neighbourhood Plan and we confirmthat we consent to your privacy policy.

Regards,

Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Planning Group



Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Planning Group



Strategic Planning Policy

City Development Directorate

City of York Council

West Offices
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YO23 3US





12th May 2025







Dear Sir or Madam,



Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Planning Group wish to express our wholehearted support for the submitted Neighbourhood Plan.  The culmination of a great deal of work by the group, and the whole village community, over several years we firmly believe that this Plan is the best compromise between the wishes of village residents and businesses to preserve and enhance their environment and the needs of the City of York to provide more housing.



During the development of the Plan the Group have drawn on expertise from both the City of York Council and several outside bodies and specialist contractors as well as individual residents who brought their own knowledge to the process.



Yours faithfully





Peter Whitfield

On behalf of Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Planning Group
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Dear Sir or Madam,

Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Planning Group wish to express our wholehearted support for the
submitted Neighbourhood Plan. The culmination of a great deal of work by the group, and the whole
village community, over several years we firmly believe that this Plan is the best compromise between
the wishes of village residents and businesses to preserve and enhance their environment and the
needs of the City of York to provide more housing.

During the development of the Plan the Group have drawn on expertise from both the City of York
Council and several outside bodies and specialist contractors as well as individual residents who
brought their own knowledge to the process.

Yours faithfully

On behalf of Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Planning Group
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